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Steven Harry       Sent by email 
3125 Tecumseh River Rd.      stevenrharry@gmail.com 
Lansing, MI 48906 
 
Dear Mr. Harry: 
 

This notice responds to your July 15, 2020 email (copy attached), received by 
the Department of Attorney General (Department) on July 16, 2020, requesting 
information, under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), MCL 15.231 et seq, that 
you describe as, “the salary of Thomas Fabus, your new Chief of Investigations.” 

 
Your request is granted.  The salary of Thomas Fabus is $112,905.00 per 

year. 
 
The Department’s FOIA Procedures and Guidelines can be accessed at 

www.michigan.gov/foia-ag.  
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Christy Wendling-Richards 
FOIA Coordinator 
Department of Attorney General 
517-335-7573 

Enc. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


